
 

 

 

Town of Nottingham 
P.O. Box 114, 139 Stage Road 

Nottingham, NH 03290 

 

NOTTINGHAM PLANNING BOARD 

Public Hearing Notice 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Nottingham Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing in 

accordance with RSA 231:158, on Wednesday, January 10, 2024 at 7:00 PM, to discuss tree 

trimming on the following scenic roads: Case Rd, Gile Rd dirt portion, Ledge Farm Rd, Mitchell 

Rd dirt portion from pole 875/32 westward, and Poor Farm Rd.   

 

Written comments will be accepted by e-mail and mail, if received by the hearing date.  

 
Questions? Contact Alana Kenney, Land Use Clerk  

Ph.: (603) 734-4881  E-mail: plan.zone@nottingham-NH.gov  

For materials pertaining to the hearing go to: http://www.nottingham-nh.gov/planning-board 

 

THE HEARING WILL BE HELD AT THE TOWN OFFICES  

CONFERENCE ROOM #1 

THE PUBLIC IS WELCOME TO ATTEND 

mailto:plan.zone@nottingham-NH.gov
http://www.nottingham-nh.gov/planning-board

